@)

AWARD

At Grandview Children’s Centre, we take great pride in our most valuable asset, our staff.

Our talented staff work hard every day to make Grandview a warm and welcoming place where
the needs of children and their families can be met with dignity and respect.

We would like to hear how a certain staff member has made a difference for your child and/or
youth and your family.

Any Grandview staff member can be nominated.

One staff member will be chosen each year, and will receive recognition at the Annual General
Meeting.

The deadline for nominations is March 31, each year.
To nominate a staff member:

E-mail your nomination to powerofone@grandviewkids.ca

Or, print out and complete the information below and hand it in at reception.

Power of One Award: Nomination Form

| would like to nominate

This Grandview staff member has made an impact in my life and/or my child’s life because:

o | consent to having my name and the above shared with the nominee.

My name : Phone:

o | prefer to remain anonymous.
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